
I'm writing you to voice my opposition to these three bills. Not one of them is constitutional nor 

are they needed to prevent gun violence. My rights as an Oregonian are the same as any others, 

in that means I get to own guns and purchase them without the government impeding it. Most 

people that own guns practice with them regularly and do not need additional instruction on how 

to carry one concealed. I would much appreciate if my voice and others who actually have a job 

and cannot drive to Salem to voice their opinion would be entered into the record. Thank you for 

your time. 

 


